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Hearings to examine if career advice is on target 
 
Career service providers, academics and school principals will provide evidence at the first public 
hearing for the inquiry into career advice activities in Victorian schools on Monday 19 February. 

The public hearing will be held from 10:25 am to 4:15 pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East 
Melbourne. 

Representatives from Mitchell Institute, state and national career development associations and 
Victorian Local Learning and Employment Networks will also present their views to the Economic, 
Education, Jobs and Skills Committee. 

The Committee is examining how well career advice is meeting the needs of Victorian students 
and the challenges faced by school career advisers. It will also investigate strategies to improve 
career advice and focus on the services available for young people in regional Victoria. 

The schedule for the hearing and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s 
website. 
 
Issued: 16 February 2018 

http://parliamentofvictoria.cmail20.com/t/t-l-uylhkuy-tuiktukij-r/

	PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA

